
From: Lisy Meyers [mailto:billisy44@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, March 25, 2017 4:59 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
As a full-time NH resident, I enjoy the various landscapes of my state and the beautiful 
wilderness. Gigantic electrical  towers and the out-dated method of overland wires would 
completely destroy the character and quality of the state. I don't know anyone who is backing the 
Northern Pass Hydro-Quebec Project. Please don't let it happen here in NH. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. & Mrs. William D. Meyers 
194 Kimball Lane 
North Haverhill, NH 03774 
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